
EDITORS' NOTE 

Welcome to the fifth issue of the Arizona Workfig Papers in Secod Lmgaurge 
Acquisition a d  Teaching. We would like to take this opporhmity to extend our appreciation 
to a number of people who made this publication possible. Specid thanks go to Dr. Cynthia 
White, our fwulty mentors for the time and effort she so generousIy coaIbributed to the 
870rkng Papers. We also tPlank Lawrence Berlin for help with formatting and Adam Dudsic 
for his technical assistance. Funds from the Graduate College provided the f im~ial  support 
to make this project possible. Finally we want to acknowledge all the SLAT students who 
directly and indirectly contributed to this volume. 

We would like to remind our readers that the papers in this volume are working papers 
and that, as such, any reference to them should make mention of their pre- nature. In 
addition, reproduction of any paper should only be made with the consent of the author. 

Inquiries con-g subz$issions, subscriptiions or exchanges should be addressed to: 

Managing Editors, 
Arizona Working Papers in SLAT 
c/o SLAT Progragl 
427 North Martin Ave. 
P. 0. Box 2 10427 
UIrivmity of Arimna 
Tucmn, AZ 85721 USA 
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